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LGROW is a multi-jurisdictional agency currently hosted by Grand Valley Metropolitan Council 

 

I am writing to invite you to the 21st Annual Spring Forum of the Lower Grand River Organization of 

Watersheds (LGROW), which will be held June 13th-15th, 2024. LGROW is dedicated to promoting 

awareness, education, and stewardship of the Grand River and its watersheds. The Forum serves as a 

platform for everyone to connect with the Grand River. It is also an opportunity for members of the 

community to learn about the challenges and opportunities facing the Watershed and to share their 

thoughts and ideas on how we can work together to protect and enhance this important natural 

resource. The 21st Annual Spring Forum will be an excellent opportunity for you to show your support 

for the Grand River Watershed and LGROW would be honored to have you as a sponsor and a guest. 

 

We are pleased to offer five levels of sponsorship for the Spring Forum. The programing and  benefits 

for each level of sponsorship are as follows: 

 

● $1,000+ Grand River Guardian: Listing as the Title Sponsor on the Spring Forum page on 

LGROW’s website, recognition on our social media platforms, name displayed at all Forum 

Events and four tickets to our Grand Lady River Cruise event on June 14th. 

● $500+ Watershed Warrior: Listing on the Spring Forum page on LGROW’s website, recognition 

on our social media platforms, name displayed at all Forum Events, and two tickets to our Grand 

Lady River Cruise event on June 14th.  

● $250+ River Hero: Listing on the Spring Forum page on LGROW’s website, recognition on our 

social media platforms 

● $100+ Stream Saver: Listing on the Spring Forum page on LGROW’s website   

● Vote of Confidence (Any financial or in-kind contribution of a good or service): Recognition at 

our social kickoff event on June 13. 

 

Your support will help us continue our important work of promoting awareness, education, and 

stewardship of the Grand River and its watersheds. If you would like to become a sponsor, click here. 

 

We thank you for understanding the important role that your business or lifestyle has in the 

protection and preservation of our Grand River Watershed. If you have any questions or would like to 

learn more about becoming a sponsor, please contact Cara Decker at deckerc@gvmc.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Cara Decker 

Director of Environmental Programs 

http://www.lgrow.org/
https://www.lgrow.org/s/Annual-Report-FINAL-2023-mr4e.pdf
https://www.lgrow.org/springforum

